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Nursery photos will be conducted on
Wednesday 6th December 2023
Please bring your child in for their normal session times.

If your child has an older brother or sister, we can take photos from 08:00 before school starts. Please speak to us before the day if you want to do this and we can add you to the list.  
Parents will receive free proofs of every image and the option to make a purchase.
